
 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

Due to new regulations regarding the issuance of passports, the Town Office will 

no longer be processing passports.  New security rules require facilities that 

process passports cannot process birth certificates.  

Passports may be processed: 

Sanford Post Office             Springvale Post Office 

30 School St.       492 Main St 

 

Biddeford Post Office      Gorham Post Office 

100 Alfred St.       1 Post Office Sq. 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION   MAY BE FOUND AT  HTTP://STATE.GOV/PASSPORT 
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